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Padiath, Ameena

To: Sims, Christopher

Subject: RE: SH 99 Segment B-1 - Parcel 302 - Naming of "Not-so-West-Blvd"

From: Dave Davas <DDavas@stedmanwest.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 4:55 PM 

To: Kenneth Shirley <Kenneth.Shirley@txdot.gov>; Sims, Christopher <christopher.sims@leaguecitytx.gov>; Padiath, 

Ameena <Ameena.Padiath@leaguecitytx.gov> 

Cc: Hana Kargar <Hana.Kargar@txdot.gov>; Jerry Ramos <jramos@lja.com>; John Tyler <jtyler@lja.com> 

Subject: RE: SH 99 Segment B-1 - Parcel 302 - Naming of "Not-so-West-Blvd" 

 

** CAUTION: This email originated from outside of City of League City. Please use caution before clicking any links, downloading 

pictures within email, or responding to unknown senders. Do NOT sign-in with your COLC account for any unexpected items. Please 

contact the Technology Helpdesk (x1380) or forward to HELPDESK@leaguecitytx.gov if in doubt.** 

 

Kenneth, 

 

Happy New Year. 

 

Let’s go with Longfellow Drive for the name of the street. 

 

Any questions, please let me know. 

 

Wm. David Davas 

Vice President - Land 

Stedman West Interests, Inc. 
1600 West Loop South 

Suite 2700 

Houston, Texas 77027 

  
713. 366.3003 (O) 

504. 202.8314 (C) 

ddavas@stedmanwest.com 

 
 

 

From: Kenneth Shirley <Kenneth.Shirley@txdot.gov>  

Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2025 8:29 AM 

To: Dave Davas <DDavas@stedmanwest.com>; Sims, Christopher <christopher.sims@leaguecitytx.gov>; Padiath, 

Ameena <Ameena.Padiath@leaguecitytx.gov> 

Cc: Hana Kargar <Hana.Kargar@txdot.gov>; Jerry Ramos <jramos@lja.com>; John Tyler <jtyler@lja.com> 

Subject: RE: SH 99 Segment B-1 - Parcel 302 - Naming of "Not-so-West-Blvd" 

 

Christopher/Ameena – what if anything do you need from TxDOT? 

 

 

Dave/Christopher/Ameena,  


